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JOGES  

In Ms. Maddeford’s room she has a few students becoming emerging readers. She 

reports that considering the mandates for masks and social distancing, the students are 

adapting fast to the new rules and routines. We plan to start tutoring after returning from 

remote learning.  

ZLES 

Ms. McCafferty encouraged her students to join the Battle of the Books. Her students are 

communicating with their teacher how much they enjoy the books this year. They are 

using their imaginations and are seeing the story come alive.  On the star assessment Ms. 

McCafferty’s students made great gains in Math.  

GMSHS 

Having a Student Services Coordinator has really helped the high school scheduling and 

the updating power school.  Todd has done a great job of making changes needed and in 

a very fast manner.  Because of the remote learning the students in Excel will have to 

drop their online class and move it to the second semester.   Students at GMSHS also 

started 2 pilots for the ELA curriculum.  If these curriculums turn out to be worthwhile 

they could be considered for the next adoption cycle.  

 

 

 


